
 
 

1600 7th Avenue, Room 1506 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
206-733-5236 
josie.addington@centurylink.com 

 
 
 
 
January 4, 2018 
 

Via Web Portal 

 

 

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-180010 

  Request for Approval of Fully Negotiated Interconnection 

Agreement 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

 Pursuant to my telephone conversations with your office on January 4, 2018, attached 

please find a corrected Request for Approval form.  This form should replace the form that was 

previously filed on January 3, 2018 under Confirmation No. 8568. 

 

 Thank you for your assistance in this regard.  If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to call.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Josie G. Addington 

Josie G. Addington 
Legal Assistant III 

1600 7
th
 Avenue, Room 1506 

Seattle, Washington  98191 

206-733-5236 

josie.addington@centurylink.com 
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